
Important 
2019-2020 Dates
August 14, 2019
Class registration
 
September 4, 2019
Fall classes begin
 
September 17, 2019
Withdrawal deadline for full refund
 
December 13, 2019
Last day of Fall classes
 
February 3, 2020
Spring classes begin
 
May 17, 2020
Last day of Spring classes
 

ECCP Acceptance
Timeline
March 1, 2019
Students must submit ECCP forms to 
school officials for approval to take 
Fall classes
 
June 1, 2019
School districts approve or deny Fall 
ECCP requests
 
All application materials must be 
submitted to UW Oshkosh (ECCP 
Form, high school transcript and non-
degree application)
 
October 1, 2019
Students must submit ECCP forms to 
school officials for  approval to take 
Spring classes
 
December 1, 2019
School districts approve or deny 
Spring ECCP requests
 
All application materials must be 
submitted to UW Oshkosh (ECCP 
Form, high school transcript and non-
degree application)
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Early College Credit Program (ECCP) 
Application Process
Early College Credit Forms must be completed each semester
 
All high school students taking courses at any of the three UW Oshkosh campuses 
for college credit are required to submit the following paperwork:
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
All admissions materials for the 2019-2020 school year will be processed by the UW 
Oshkosh Admissions Office. Please send materials via mail or email:
 
 
 
 

Mail:
UW Oshkosh Admissions
800 Algoma Blvd.
Oshkosh WI, 54901

Email:
admissions@uwosh.edu

Questions?
Stacy Dreweck

Admissions Counselor
drewecks@uwosh.edu

(920) 424-3970

Kara Koerner
College Resource Counselor

koernerk@uwosh.edu
(920) 366-8690

1. UW System Admissions Application (apply.wisconsin.edu)
      -Submit once per year
      -Select High School Special/ Early College Credit Program
 
2. Approved Early College Credit Program Form from high school
      -Submit each semester
 
3. High school transcripts
 
4. If Applicable: AP test scores, college transcript or placement test   
    scores to verify pre-requisites have been met

Early College Credit Program Updates
Students may take any courses in the ECCP program for which they have met the 
prerequisites, with the exception of online courses


